
Lake Country Citizen Academy   
Applications Due by March 3, 2023 

 
 

The Village of Chenequa, City of Delafield, Village of Hartland, and Village of Pewaukee Police Departments, along with 
the Lake Country Fire & Rescue, are sponsoring a Citizens Academy.  We invite you to apply and join us in learning 
about the local police departments and fire department.   
 

 

This is for citizens or those who work in the area who would like to learn more about what the local police departments 
do.  There are no physical requirements.  Lake Country Citizen Academy is provided to reach out to our community and 
educate the public about the law enforcement profession.  There is no cost to attend the academy.  Attendees must be at 
least 18 years old, have no criminal record, and a valid driver's license (if you would like to drive the squad cars).  
 

 
9-Week Course  

Every Wednesday from March 15, 2023 Through May 10, 2023 
6:00 PM to 8:30 PM  

 
 

Please see the attached flyer and application for more details. 
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Police Department News 
• • • 

 
With tax season in full swing, the Internal Revenue Service (IRS) state tax agencies and tax industry warn tax professionals of 
new email scams that attempt to steal their tax software preparation credentials.  The latest phishing email uses the IRS logo and 
a variety of subject lines such as “Action Required: Your account has now been put on hold.”  The IRS has observed similar bogus 
emails that claim to be from a “tax preparation application provider.”  One such variation offers an “unusual activity report” and 
a solution link for the recipient to restore their account.   
 
Tax professionals who get scam emails should save the email as a file and then send it as an attachment to phishing@irs.gov.  They 
should also notify the Treasury Inspector General for Tax Administration at www.tigta.gov to report the IRS Impersonation Scam. 
 
 

 

 

House Checks 
• • • 

Just a reminder that if you already have an ongoing House Check and plan 
on coming home early, or extending your time away, please let the Police 
Department know so we can adjust your House Check accordingly. 
 
If you are leaving for more than a couple of days and would like the Police 
Department to make a daily check of your home, please call or email us so 
we may fill out a House Check Form for you. (262) 367-2145 or   
policeclerk@chenequa.org. 
 
 
 

Building Inspector Information 
••• 

Remember if you are doing any improvements to your home, you may need a permit.  You can find information on permits on 
our website.   https://chenequa.org/departments/building-inspector 
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